REPORT FOR MARCH 2019

Welcome to all here. First | would like to thank all who came to Towradgi on
such a wet day. We ended having a good day, with a lovely meal. A special
thanks to Andy. We will be going back to Towradgi in the future.

Just a reminder about our trips once the numbers have been given we have to
turn up. Unless the Club rings me and cancel. If that happens you will receive a
- call.

It’s nice to see our numbers continuing to grow. The next trip was voted on
that we go back to Towradgi, but on talking with my contact, Steve. With so
many pennant games being washed out he was not sure of green space.

So I have looked around and we are going to Heaton Birmingham Gardens
Bowling Club Jesmond. Jesmond is an outer suburb of Newcastle. It’s the same
distance as East Cessnock, in distance and time. They say they will go close to
matching our numbers.

Here’s hoping for a great day

Good bowling to all

Jan Williamsqn.

Yot



